
December 17th, 2020 
 
To the editors of the World Journal of Gastroenterology, 
 
Subrata Ghosh, AGAF, FCAHS, FRCP (C), FRCPC, FRCPE, MD, Full Professor, (E-mail: 
ghoshs@bham.ac.uk) Institute of Translational Medicine, University of Birmingham, 
Birmingham UB6 8TW, United Kingdom 
 
Andrzej S Tarnawski, DSc, MD, PhD, Professor, (E-mail: atarnawski@yahoo.com) 
Gastroenterology Research Department, University of California Irvine and the Veterans 
Administration Long Beach Healthcare System, Long Beach, CA 90822, United States 
 
Regarding the submission of our manuscript entitled: “Risk Stratification and Geographical 
Mapping of Brazilian Inflammatory Bowel Diseases Patients During COVID-19 Outbreak: Results 
From A Nationwide Survey”, the authors gently ask permission for waiving the language editing 
certificate. The reason for this is that our senior author had lived for several years in english 
speaking countries and have full experience in speaking and/or writing academic english 
(Academic IELTS attached). Prof. Paulo Kotze lived for several years and worked in Michigan, US, 
and Calgary, Canada and is fully experienced in writing peer reviewed articles in English. 
Therefore, we gently ask permission for waiving the certificate as our senior author is technically 
a native speaker due to part of their lives being spent working in english speaking countries. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Abel Botelho Quaresma, MD, MsC 
Assistant Professor of Surgery, Universidade do Oeste de Santa Catarina (UNOESC), Joaçaba, 
Brazil 
Email: abel@proctoclinic.com.br 
 
Paulo Gustavo Kotze, MD, MsC, PhD 
Assistant Professor of Surgery, Catholic University of Paraná (PUCPR), Curitiba, Brazil 
Email: pgkotze@hotmail.com 
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